
Original Message
From: Robb Meier] 
Sent: October 7, 2019 11:03 PM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Subject: deputation request 
 
Good evening Wendy, 
 
I disagree with the recommended motion that general committee have passed tonight in regards 
to the Downtown Barrie BIA. As such i am submitting a formal request to provide a deputation at 
the next City Council meeting. Thank you very much. 
 
cheers, 
robb 
 


